Erica Villarreal

From: Rosa A. Hood

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 7:57 AM
To: Erica Villarreal

Subject: FW: HSTW BAR

Here is the answer from Mr. Spencer
Rosa

From: Spencer, Eric, PED [mailto:eric.spencer@state.nm.us]
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2012 7:41 AM

To: Rosa A. Hood

Subject: RE: HSTW BAR

Rosa,

I will call Erica and have Marcia call her to. Here is the notation ! included in OBMS to provide her guidance —1 wonder if
she saw it?

Disapproved Reason: $219 currently sits in OBMS budget 24182. Approving this BAR in the amount of $8,882 would
create a situation where the district's budget authority exceeds the award amount. Please reduce the $8,882 by $219
and re-submit for $8,663.00.

Eric

From: Rosa A. Hood [mailto:rhood@gisd.k12.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 3:50 PM

To: Spencer, Eric, PED
Cc: Erica Villarreal
Subject: HSTW BAR

Mr. Spencer,

We need your assistance. Earlier this week you did give approval for BAR 0092 Fund 24182. We think it was correct, can
you please let us know how we need to correct it. Eric Villarreal may have left you a voice message with a better
explanation.

Thank you,

Rosa A. Hood
Coordinator Secondary Instru¢tional Support
(575)882-6200
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